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PROPOSED LISTING OF SUZHOU QINGYUE

This announcement is made by the Yeebo (International Holdings) Limited (the “Company”, 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Rules Governing the 
Listing of Securities in The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited and the Inside Information 
Provisions under Part XIVA of the Securities and Futures Ordinance (Chapter 531, Laws of Hong 
Kong).

The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) announces that Suzhou QingYue 
Optoelectronics Technology Co, Ltd (“Suzhou QingYue”), a 35.1% owned associate of the Group 
whose principal activities are the development, manufacture and selling of organic light emitting 
diode display products, is planning to have its shares listed in The Shanghai Stock Exchange 
(“SSE”) and has submitted the relevant application to SSE for approval.

The Board wishes to emphasize that the initial public offering of Suzhou QingYue is subject to a 
number of conditions and may or may not proceed as planned.

Shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the 
shares of the Company.

By Order of the Board
Yeebo (International Holdings) Limited

Lau Siu Ki, Kevin
Company Secretary

Hong Kong, 21 December 2021

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Mr. Fang Hung, Kenneth, GBS, JP, 
Mr. Li Kwok Wai, Frankie and Mr. Leung Tze Kuen as executive directors; Mr. Fang Yan Tak, 
Douglas and Mr. Chen Shuang, JP as non-executive directors and Mr. Chu Chi Wai, Allan, Mr. 
Lau Yuen Sun, Adrian and Professor Lau Kei May as independent non-executive directors.


